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 From the Desk of the Grand Knight  

Worthy Brothers All: 

 

We started off on a Sad Note on September 1st our Worthy District Deputy Terry 

Cassidy past away and is now with Our Lord in heaven. I want to thank all the Knights and 

the Color Core that attended both the viewing and the funeral this last weekend. 

 

We are still excelling on membership and I want to thank Vito and Ernie and all those 

that are helping to grow our membership thru new members or transfers. 

 

We have now returned our monthly Pancake Breakfast and recruitment days on the 

second Sunday of each month. This was a success as we were well staffed including some 

of our Infinity Knights (four in all). As I met each one of them I was impressed with their 

mannerism and their willingness to help. I was also pleased with all the Knights learning 

unfamiliar roles in the kitchen. I want to thank Gene Cicone for taking on our P.O.C. of the 

pancake breakfast.  We have picked up three new members and one transfer from Sunday 

recruitment and The Duck Derby sold a good amount of Ducks. 

 

Our membership meeting will be in the activity center rooms 6 & 8 on Thursday, 

October 14th, at 7 p.m. Please enter through the north entrance. The jackpot for our monthly 

drawing is now over 1,800 points. Only three cards remain in the deck; win the 50-50 and 

draw the Joker, and you claim the prize! There will be an officers’ meeting at the OLOH 

classrooms  on Thursday, October 7th, at 6:30 p.m. All members our welcome.  

 

We have now got five teams for the hurricane Knights, but could use more help as we 

lost a team leader Steve. We do this for the elderly, disabled and the less fortunate that don’t 

have enough income to get things ready for these storms (CHARITY). Please help, these 

may be our families in the future. 

 

The Harvest dance is scheduled for October 16th. We will need cooks and servers of 

drinks if your not attending. This is another fund raiser for the council. Please bring 

unopened bottles of wine or alcoholic beverages to the next meeting for our raffle baskets, 

also to remember to solicit your local businesses for gift cards for our other raffles. 

 

Please remember to purchase your ducks (Quack Pack). We need volunteers to help 

corral the ducks back off the pond, so none will go astray and be orphaned. The Duck Derby 

will highlight the Port Orange Fall Fest on Sept. 25-26 at City Center. Stay tuned for when 

we can start selling ducks at local events. 

 

 

 



Chaplain’s Message 

Dear Brother Knights, 

 October is another Marian month  when we honor the Blessed  

Mother.  Mary has a special place in the heart of all the disciples  

who follow Jesus. She is a power to help us in times of need. 
May  

we like Mary point others to Jesus. 

 Peace, 

 Fr. Matt 

 
Columbian Year  2020-2021 Council Officers 
 
Chaplain Father Matt Mello frmatt@ladyofhope.org 
 
Grand Knight Roger Packard  rpackard3@yahoo.com 
Deputy Grand Knight Dr. Ernie Jackson 50chevypickup@gmail.com 
Financial Secretary John Hoag  jhoag1@cfl.rr.com  
Chancellor Vito Benedetto  vbenedetto65@aol.com 
Advocate Mike Mann  michaelmann1@att.net  
Warden Jim Garofalo                    jgarofalo1366@gmail.com 
Treasurer Jacques Roch  jacdaytona@.com  
Recorder Walter Kaehl              walter.kaehl@gmail.com  
Lecturer Deacon Mike Pettit msp1044@bellsouth.net 
Inside Guard Jim Baskin  jnmbaskin@gmail.com   
Outside Guard Bob Thomas                    budstvservice@yahoo.com 
 
Three Year Trustee Tim Mell    tim@gmail.com   
Two Year Trustee  Ted Morrell  tedmkofc@gmail.com  
One Year Trustee Dave Dollieslager dpd02.aol.com   
 
Field Agent Stan Hetrick  stan.hetrick@kofc.org  
District #20 Deputy       John O’Malley              jomalley1@cfl.rr.com  

 

 

 



 
1 Sean Mc Enany 

2 George Rubino 

4           Michael Mann 

5 Michael Petit 

6 Greg Lilly 

6 Joseph Vinti 

6 Steven White                                                                                                                                                           

7           Al Citro 

Happy Birthday! 

Please pray for our and distressed Brothers, parishioners, family members and caregivers 
Paul Hoffmann  Rick and Mary Soltes Dottye Citro              Mary Beth Mies             Tom Mies       
John O’Connor   Vaden Family  Ralph Ameduri  Mary Kliment                 Cassidy Family 
Robert Lungi  Dave Roberts  Michael Langll                Mary McNamara            Charler Garin 
Sean Byrd  Kathleen Lorenz            Jack Mastrorilli  Ronnie Santovasi          Gayle Lentema  
Ed Kronseder   John Martens                 Rich Struder                   Angela Gallagher           Rocky Siracusa 

Lorraine Cassidy Bob Baskin  Bill Greene   Nickolas Grusso Howard Gowan 

Ed Alpi                            Pete Chiaravalle            Frank Hill                        The Graskaukas             Judi Hetrick                         

Christian Hawley             Maggie Le May             Jean Tedesko                 George Petrick               Altagrazio Guzman 

       

 

7            Edwin Gonzalez 

9            Rick Lorenz 

9 Jeff Trunzo 

12 Tim Carnago 

12          Daniel Medved  

14         Mark Egan                                   

14          Wayne Mc Enany 

15 Victor Fonesca 

 

 

17 Stephen Rizzo 

19 Bryan Rerko 

19 Joseph Zaffuto 

22 Vincent Lavigna 

23 Melvin Dougherty 

23 Jim Waggoner 

26 David Poulin 

30         John Covitt   

  

  

Please Check Out 
Our New Web Site: 

www.knights8086.com 
Like us on Facebook, Knights 8086 

     
    Knights of Columbus  

Our Lady of Hope 
Council 8086 

October 

Events 

2     Loaves and Fishes @ 9:30 at 

hall 

3     Pet Blessing  

7      Officers Meeting (all are 

welcome)   

10   Pancake Breakfast  and 

Blood Drive 

11   Poster Contest ends  

13   Vets dinner meeting     

14 Council Meeting in Hall at 7 

p.m. 

16   Loaves and Fishes @ 9:30at 

SK Bob Thomas  made this stained glass 

Knight.  Pictured  L to R Deacon Mike Petit, GK Roger Packard,  Bob 

Thomas and Father Matt Mello. 

 



 

Please Support Our Sponsors! 
Ritchey Cadillac/Buick 

Mullinax Ford – (888) 349-1709 

New Smyrna Dodge/Jeep – (855) 258-1627 

Houligan’s Port Orange – (386) 322-3330 

One Hour Air Conditioning and Heating, Bryan Cox/Owner –   

(386) 868-3086 

If you haven’t emailed it, please bring your 

Monthly Activity Report to the Council Meeting, 

or file it on Knights8086.com. List all your volun-

teer hours for both you and your wife/family.  

Please send your email to eap-

bss77@gmail.com or John Hoag so that Tony 

can run the numbers for us. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Council 8086 launched the Infinity 

Knights last month with a kayak 

trip for four of our newer members. 

Infinity Knights, another great idea 

from Chancellor SK Dr. Ernie Jack-

son, is designed to engage the 

interest in younger Knights joining 

our Council.  

mailto:eapbss77@gmail.com
mailto:eapbss77@gmail.com

